
GHEHA BOARD MEETING 
June 16, 2022 6:30 P.M. 

 
Susan Chartier’s Residence 

 
PRESENT:  Steve Roberts, Mike Wolford, Susan Chartier, Bonnie Hebert, and Judy 
Coker 
 
There are seven assessments not paid.  Six registered mail green cards have still not 
been returned to the Association. 
 
Certificates to Proceed:  1 carport.  The Board received the parish permit for a shed 
that was on hold. 
 
The ACC will be updating the rules with the new parish codes. 
 
The fence materials are not in yet. 
 
Bonnie asked the maintenance barn to cut the ditches in the subdivision. 
 
Christy Leggio sent the Board a letter about the noise on Hwy. 21.  Maybe it could be 
a “No Passing Zone” or talk about it on “Next Door”.  We forwarded Christy’s letter 
to Cheryl Tanner. 
 
Treasurer Report:  We received a $750.00 donation from the Crawfishman 
Triathlon.  We will use it for the fence by the boat landing. 
 
Susan was reimbursed $131.52 for ink used for the Association. 
 
May 2022 legal fees were $240.00 deducted from the retainer. 
 
Budgeted expenses are still on track for 2022. 
 
Steve made a motion to accept the treasurer report.  Mike seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Judy read the minutes from the May 3, 2022 board meeting.  Steve made a motion to 
accept the minutes.  Mike seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mike seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 


